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Tuesday 14th September 2021 

 

Dear Parents, Carers, Staff, Governors and Friends of Cloudside, 

 

I am delighted to inform you that we will be celebrating Harvest Festival in school on Tuesday 28th 
September 2021. 

The children will learn about the meaning of Harvest Festival, enjoy themed educational activities, take part 
in a Harvest themed assembly and the school kitchen will be serving a Harvest Themed lunch (please see 
www.myschoollunch.co.uk/derbyshire for more information). 

As part of our Harvest Festival we will be collecting donation for The Canaan Trust. We would greatly 
appreciate any donations of the following items: 

Tins of potatoes, carrots, peas, sweetcorn 
Tins of meat products 

Pot noodles / microwave rice 
Jars of pasta sauce / curry sauce 

Packets of cereal 
 

Donations will be accepted from Thursday 16th September 2021. Please send these in with your child. 
 
Thank you for your kind support. 
 
Best wishes 
 
 
 
 
Susan Wass 
Head of School 


